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From:

To: ceo@ceo.gov.hk

Sent: Saturday, September 16, 2006 12:27 AM

Subject: Unnecessary tax will affect the life of your people

Dear Sir,

Unnecessary tax will affect the life of your people. GST should not be launched. A good governor
will allow her people to rest and will not disturb them. From history, that government with a lot of
unnecessary tax will end prematurely whereas those with less tax will remains strong and lasting
much longer. Regards,

Thomas



